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Last Day to Schedule Vaccine
This is a friendly reminder that April 29 is the last 
day to schedule an on-campus vaccine for you 
and your household members.  

Register by 11:59pm on Thursday, April 29 to 
receive a Pfizer or Johnson & Johnson vaccine on 
campus next week on May 5 or May 6. Although 
we cannot guarantee the vaccine type with 
certainty, in light of the current information, we 
are providing two options for our community: On 
both May 5 and 6, we plan to administer Pfiz-
er-BioNTech vaccines from 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m., 
followed by Johnson & Johnson vaccines from 
5:35 p.m. to 7:30 p.m. 

Clinics are open to staff, faculty, students & their 
dependents, partners, and household members 
aged 18+. Appointments are required.
• Registration for dependents, partners, and 

household members: https://dartgo.org/vax-
regfam

• Registration for Dartmouth students, staff, 
and faculty: http://dartgo.org/vaxappt

As a reminder, being fully vaccinated and submit-
ting your vaccination documentation to Axiom 
Medical will reduce your testing requirement. To 
submit your documentation please fill out the 
following form: http://dartgo.org/vax

Employees can receive 2 hours of paid time 
regardless of whether the appointment is during 
your normally scheduled work time or not.  

If you have any trouble signing up for an ap-

pointment please email occupational.medicine@
dartmouth.edu.

Work Control Keeps on Rolling
The Work Control office, located in McKenzie 
Hall, serves as the central processing and com-
munications hub for FO&M and is key to the suc-
cessful operations of the entire FO&M division. 

Work Control has eight employees who operate 
as a high-functioning team with five separate ro-
tating roles, some of which much take place from 
the office and some of which have been handled 
remotely for the past year. The roles include: 
• Facilities support, which includes process-

ing and prioritizing service requests for all 
non-residential buildings;

• Residential Operations support for all resi-
dence halls;

• Processing all P-Card receipts and invoices 
into OnBase for the FO&M, Res Ops, and Real 
Estate supervisors;

• Key distribution/management to provide 
contractor access to buildings; and

• General office operations, such as timecard 
processing, scheduling Controlled Storage ap-
pointments, requesting Dig Safe applications, 
and dispatching all priority 1 and 2 work 
orders to the appropriate shops.

In addition to these activities, the team is work-
ing with the division's Tech Services team to 
implement Planon, the new Integrated Workforce 
Management System (IWMS) that will replace 
FAMIS and the new radio system that goes live in 
May. Work Process Manager Robin Guay com-
plimented the team, saying, "Employees on the 
Work Control team are strong supporters of one 
another. They work together to provide the best 
service possible to both our trades staff and our 
customers."
Here's a quick quiz to test your familiarity with 
Work Control activities since 1/1/2021. Match an 
item on the left with a count on the right. (Answers 
are on the left.)

1. # of calls to the Call Center                     A.  42
2. # of work orders related to lighting issues            B.  10,013
3. # of work orders processed                                     C.  639
4. # of work orders related to pests                           D.  6,484
5. # of work orders related to radiator valves          E.  302Answers: 1-D,  2-E,  3-B,  4-A,  5-C

Work Process 
Administrators (left 
to right) Michelle 
Kekevian, Veronica 
Giguere, and Kaitlyn 
Christian

Dartmouth is hosting biweekly gatherings called Tuesdays Together for "all students, 
faculty, and staff with campus access permission... to come together for a free treat and 
a moment of connection." The next gathering is May 11, so stop by Collis Patio, Gold 
Coast Lawn (lawn of Streeter Hall), or Anonymous Hall between 1-2pm to join in the 
fun.  Please note all the great kudos on page 2 of this week's newsletter. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBrqsoBQKo2v2YHg5CtoYwSrn_fbe_bfnveL3llAUvurIt9w/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdBrqsoBQKo2v2YHg5CtoYwSrn_fbe_bfnveL3llAUvurIt9w/viewform
https://dartmouth.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_1yM6xuDH9TzHCbc
https://www.cognitoforms.com/AxiomMedical1/VaccineTracker
mailto:occupational.medicine%40dartmouth.edu?subject=
mailto:occupational.medicine%40dartmouth.edu?subject=


This page includes postings from "The 
Gratitude KudoBoard", an online web-
site that Dartmouth student Samantha 
Palermo '24 and the Dartmouth Center 
for Social Impact created to convey their 
gratitude to essential workers in Dart-
mouth Dining, FO&M and elsewhere on 
campus. Following is just a sampling of 
the individual messages sent to employ-
ees.  
Stop by '53 Commons to see this Thank 
You banner signed by students. 

https://www.kudoboard.com/boards/H1x3yHbV#view
https://www.kudoboard.com/boards/H1x3yHbV#view
https://www.kudoboard.com/boards/1a2cV3ip#view

